
I oppose HB 1145. As a Christian who regularly attends church and has raised my son in 
the faith, I value religious freedom. However, I don't believe public schools should display 
the Ten Commandments. If they do, they must also represent all other religions equally. 
Our country upholds religious freedom, including the freedom to have no religion. Public 
schools should not favor one religion over another. If I want my child to receive religious 
education, I can choose a private school. Public schools don't need religious displays on 
their walls. 
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